
From: Graham, Karriemah [BPU]
To: Espinoza, Emeli [BPU]
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Support clean energy (DOCKET NO. QO24020126 – 2024 ENERGY MASTER PLAN )
Date: Thursday, June 6, 2024 3:53:08 PM

Please upload the email comment and make public.
-----Original Message-----
From: robo.szuter@everyactioncustom.com <robo.szuter@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2024 2:13 PM
To: Secretary, BPUBoard [BPU] <Board.Secretary@bpu.nj.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Support clean energy (DOCKET NO. QO24020126 – 2024 ENERGY MASTER PLAN )

Dear Board Secretary Sherri L. Golden,

As a New Jersey resident, I’m writing to you on Docket Number QO24020126 to urge you to ensure that the
updated Energy Master Plan creates the framework for our state to meet the goal of 100% clean energy by 2035 by
providing a certainty for utilities, energy suppliers, and businesses. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,
Robert Szuter
135 Lenox Ave  Trenton, NJ 08620-1709
robo.szuter@yahoo.com
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